CEDARCREEK

Condominiums
Rossville Ga.

Cedar Creek Condominium Owners Association

RULES FOR USING THE POOL

e The pool is for the use of the members of Cedar Creek Condominium
Owners Association, permanent residents residing with the unit owner
and their guests. Each unit will be allowed up to four (4) guests.

¢ No guests are allowed, at any time, at the pool without the Cedar Creek
unit owner they are visiting in attendance. Unattended or unauthorized
swimmers will be asked to leave and/or reported as trespassers.

¢ Renters are not members of the Association and are NOT granted automatic
or unlimited use of the pool. As non-members of the Association renters may
purchase a summer pool membership for $150 annually. You will be
given a key upon payment but the key will have to be returned at the end
of the season. Only the permanent resident of the home is allowed at
the pool (NO GUESTS).

e The pool cannot be reserved, only the clubhouse.

e No open containers of alcohol in any form and/or drugs of any form are
allowed in the pool areas or in the clubhouse Anyone intoxicated and/or
being obnoxious or otherwise offensive will be asked to leave. No profanity
and/or offensive language will be tolerated.

e There will be no smoking, chewing or vaping in the pool area or clubhouse.

e Food and drinks are restricted to the tables under the covered area. No
glass containers please.

e Bathing suits and swim shirts are the only attire allowed in the pool no cut-
offs or street clothes are allowed. Swimmies must be worn by babies and
toddlers- no diapers allowed.

e No loud music or pets are allowed in the pool area. No pets are allowed in
the clubhouse.

e No one under 17 years old is allowed to be in the pool without adult
supervision. Please be reminded there is NO LIFEGUARD on duty at any
time.

¢ Any items left at the pool will be thrown away.

e The pool and clubhouse will close at 10:00 pm Sunday through Thursday
and 11:00 pm on Friday and Saturday. Everyone must vacate the pool and
clubhouse area before or at these times.

It is everyone’s responsibility to keep the pool and clubhouse area clean!
Please clean-up after yourself at tables and including flotation devices.

Amendment to Rules for Using the Pool were reviewed and passed by a vote of the Board of Directors at a
meeting held July 11, 2023



